
 

Oak Class 

Sports Week 

 

We have been taking part in lots of activities in 

celebration of Sports Week. We have been 

extremely lucky to have had a coaching session 

with Banbury United, a rounders competition 

and a Freestyle Martial Arts workshop – what a 

week!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


